
From: Patrick Couris  
Sent: 23 October 2021 13:51 
To: 
Subject: Fwd: Objection to Notification of Intended Works to Trees in Walham Court Rear Garden 
Conservation Area 

 

Hi Ray, 

 

Thank you for your email.  

 

Please could you deny permission for the application made to you by Kernahans (our 

managing agents for Walham Court) to cut the trees.   

 

Please note that Kernahans are not the owners of the block of flats, they are only our 

managing agent and we pay them a Service Charge.  We are one of the twenty owners of the 

freehold (our block has twenty flats).  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Patrick and Andreas Couris  

Flat 10 Walham Court  

 


